Carl Fredrickson 
32 Delivery Road 
Terrapin, Virginia 23183 

2019 March 3 

Jack Trimmer
Terrapin City Councilor’s Office 
123 Terrapin Way 
Terrapin, Virginia 23183 

Dear Mr. Trimmer, 

For the past thirty years, my wife, Anne, and I have lived on 32 Delivery Road where we have raised three beautiful children. As we are an active family, our children loved to play outside and ride their bikes in the road with their neighboring friends growing up. As parents, we had peace of mind knowing our children would be safe on their bikes because the roads did not have any obstacles. 

Even though all three of our children are grown and have their own families now, we still gather together at the family home where are grandchildren enjoy riding their bikes up and down the road, just like their parents did. However, it has become noticeably difficult (and unsafe) for our grandchildren to do so due to all the potholes and other various obstacles in the road. Just last week, our youngest, Kelly, rode over a pothole and broke her leg. Now, we are afraid to let our grandchildren ride their bikes on the road because we are afraid of another dangerous bike accident occurring. Not only is it hard to ride bikes, it’s also difficult to drive due to the constant “bumpiness” of the road, not to mention the damage it does to our tires. Now, my wife and I can’t wait to leave the neighborhood to actually have a smooth driving experience.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As my wife and I are members of the Terrapin Lion’s Club and serve our homeless population at the soup kitchen once a week, we feel we have given so much back to our community. In all our years of living in this same house, my wife and I have never seen the road in worse shape than it is now. So, we need this road to be fixed as soon as possible so we can continue having quality family time outside, which is something I know you and your family enjoy as well. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Carl Fredrickson 

Carl Fredrickson 
Homeowner


